The Village of Elmsford

Mayor Robert Williams

Board of Trustees

Edward Rush – Deputy Mayor Michael A. Eannazzo Sydney Henry Joseph Coffey



Village Administrator Michael C. Mills

Village Treasurer Barbara Eannazzo

> Village Clerk Fran LeFevre

Village Justice Richard J. Leone

State of Emergency

Dear Gas Station Owner,

Pursuant to the New York State, Westchester County and Village of Elmsford's Declarations of Emergency, the Village of Elmsford is issuing this strong advisory that Gas Stations should make every effort to limit total occupancy to 10 people or less inside their buildings, until further notice, unless further amended or superseded by County, State or Federal Law.

In the interest of protecting you and your customers from spreading the Coronavirus COVID-19, it is advised that you provide gloves for your customers to wear when pumping gas and a place for them to dispose of them after use.

If an attendant is pumping the gas this is not necessary.

Also, you Must Clean all the areas that your customers touch a few times a day.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter, stay safe.

Robert Williams

Mayor

15 South Stone Avenue, Elmsford, N.Y. 10523 * Telephone: (914) 592-6555 * Fax: (914) 592-8129 Web Page: www.elmsfordny.org * Facebook: www.facebook.com/villageofelmsford